STATE OF CONNECTICUT
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From the Office of John Suchy, Director of Liquor Contr@a’/mg %

Date: February 18, 2020

Extension of Delivery Approval for All Wholesalers in Connecticut

At today’s regular meeting of the Liquor Control Commission, the following requests and approvals were
announced:

Commission reviewed a request from the Wine & Spirits Wholesalers of Connecticut, Inc., on behalf of
its member companies, requesting permission to deliver alcohol products ordered and sold during the
month of March 2020, through Friday, April 3, 2020.

Commission reviewed request from Brescome Barton, Inc. requesting permission to deliver alcohol
products ordered and sold during the month of March 2020, through Friday, April 3, 2020.

Commission ruled that all wholesalers in Connecticut may deliver alcohol products ordered and sold
during the month of March 2020, through Friday, April 3, 2020. Commission notes that this is an
extension of delivery only.
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